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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

This announcement is made by the board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of Asian 
Citrus Holdings Limited (the “Company”). Reference is made to the announcement dated 
28 February 2023 in relation to the interim results of the Company for the six months ended 
31 December 2022 (the “Interim Results Announcement”). Unless the context requires 
otherwise, the capitalised terms used in this clarification announcement shall have the same 
meanings as those defined in the Interim Results Announcement.

The Board would like to clarify that there was a clerical error in the section of “Dividend” 
on page 12 of the Interim Results Announcement which should be read as follows (with 
amendment underlined):

“The Board did not recommend the payment of an interim dividend for the Review Period (six 
months ended 31 December 2021: Nil).”

Save as disclosed above, the Board confirms that all other disclosures in the Interim Results 
Announcement remain unchanged.
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